
 

 

 

    Winterbourne Junior Girls’ School 
Year 6 Newsletter                                                      

Week ending: Friday 23rd July 2021 

Student of the Year 

award Winners: 

6.1:  Carolina 

6.2   Jinal 

6.3  Romina  Accelerated Readers: 
6.1:  Carolina & Noor 

6.2:  Gavija  
 
6.3:   Nicole, Mahirah, Noor, Dhrasti 
Rokheya,Yumnah , and Princess  

We hope you enjoy seeing the photos of the 
girls during their Celebration Day on the school 
website—in the Photo Booth, at the Leavers’ 
Restaurant and the Disco.  Everyone had a 

wonderful day and created many happy memo-
ries. 

Our Leavers 

It was great to see so many of you at our Celebration of Achievement this week.  The girls did us 

proud with their performances—many hours of practice went into the singing, dancing and drumming 

which we saw during the evening.  Congratulations to all the girls who received awards; they are all 

winners in our eyes and have done brilliantly this year in often difficult circumstances. 

We know that all the girls are well prepared for their new schools in September, and that they will 

thrive and make new friends.  We will miss them greatly and look forward to their visits in the autumn! 

Please continue to follow us on Twitter and sup-

port  our school @WJGSS. There are 

some fascinating items of interest about 

Winterbourne Junior Girls’ School. 

 

This week we have also said goodbye to Mrs 

Hibbs, who has been with Winterbourne for 

twenty three years.  Many of the girls started 

WJGS in her class and remember her with 

great fondness.  Mrs Hibbs has worked hard 

for her retirement and we wish her all the best 

and will miss her cheerful presence—and her 

musical talents—at Winterbourne. 


